
FS1 Timetable Week Commencing 18/01/2021 

 

 Monday 18th January Tuesday 19th January Wednesday 20th January Thursday 21st January Friday 22nd January 
 
Session 1 

 
Introduction to the 
week and today’s book 
Teacher Video- Welcome 
to our second winter 
themed week. 
Teacher Video- a winter 
story with Mrs Gray 
 
Challenge 
Questions linked to the 
story. 
Can you make the 
animals a new home to 
shelter from the snow? 
To act out the story.  

 
Phonics and 
Technology 
Teacher Video Tutorial-  
Introduce ‘t’.  
 
Challenge 
The ‘I spy’ game with a 
selection of objects. 
What can you find in 
your house that starts 
with a ‘t’? 
 

 
RE 
Teacher Video Tutorial- 
Getting to know Jesus – 
How Jesus helped and 
healed the ill.  
 
Challenge 
A discussion on how we 
can help people who are 
ill. 
To answer the questions 
about what Jesus did in 
the story.  
 

 
Maths  
Teacher Video Tutorial- 
Exploring the number 5. 
 
Challenge 
Can you match the 
correct amount of 
objects to each 
numeral? 
Can you match the 
pictures to the correct 
numeral? 
 

 
Phonics 
Teacher Video Tutorial- 
Exploring sounds. 
 
Challenge 
To go on a listening 
walk.  
Can you make your 
own musical 
instrument? 
To make different 
sounds with your 
instruments.  

 
Session 2 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Maths 
Teacher Video Tutorial- 
Exploring the number 5. 
 
Challenge 
Can you match the 
correct numeral to 
each snowman? 
To complete the number 
five activities.  

  
Physical Development 
Manipulating dough 
 
Challenge 
Can you join in with 
the dance video? 
To go to the ‘Dough 
Disco’! 
To make a snowman 
from dough. 
 

 
Knowledge and 
understanding of the 
world 
To learn more about the 
local environment.  
 
Challenge  
Can you describe what 
you can see outside?  
Can you draw or paint 
what you can see? 
To make a bird feeder.  

 
Physical Development 
Cutting skills 
 
Challenge 
To join in with the 
exercise video. 
Can you cut out the 
mittens and match 
them into pairs? 
 

 
Book of the week 
Teacher Video- Sharing 
a winter story. 
 
Challenge 
To discuss some old 
photographs together.  

 
Afternoons  

 
Please use your afternoons and evenings to share stories, play games and enjoy your time together.  


